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On Friday 22 September our resident Kay celebrated her birthday with us at Woodstock Residential Care Home.

Kay received lots of cards and presents and had a visit from a family member which she enjoyed very much.

She was presented with a gorgeous birthday cake and our team sang ‘Happy birthday’ to her. Many happy returns Kay!
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